TOWN OF HEBRON
ASSESSOR’S LEGAL NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that all persons conducting business (including home-based businesses) or having personal property in the Town of Hebron must file with the Assessor’s Office a declaration of all personal property belonging to them as of October 1, 2023. Failure to declare by November 1, 2023, as required by law, will result in a 25% penalty assessment. 

Taxable personal property includes: unregistered motor vehicles, motor vehicles located in Hebron but registered in another state, mobile manufactured homes not assessed as real estate, construction equipment, manufacturing machinery and equipment, business furniture and fixtures, farm machinery, farming tools, mechanics tools, computers, telecommunication equipment, cables, conduits, pipes, poles, business expensed supplies and other property such as billboards, video games, vending machines, leasehold improvements, etc. 

The Assessor’s Office has mailed declarations to anyone the office is aware of conducting business in Hebron. Failure to receive a declaration in the mail does not negate the filing requirement. Blank declarations are available online (hebronct.com), as well as in the Assessor’s Office. Declarations must be hand-delivered, mailed, faxed, or emailed by November 1, 2023.

Contact the Assessor’s Office with questions about exemptions, filing requirements, or extensions of time to file. 

Email: assessor@hebronct.com
Phone: 860-228-5971 ext. 147
Fax: 860-228-4859
Address: 15 Gilead St., Hebron, CT  06248

Tina Corriveau, CCMA I
Assessor, Town of Hebron

